
 
It is a truth universally 
acknowledged that you 
should join… 

 

 The Jane Austen Club 
 

Dear sir/madam, 
I am informed at a great distance that you have convened a group to read and 
appreciate my works.  Though placed now in a situation where such flattery no 
longer excites me as once it did, I nevertheless encourage you and your young 
people in these endeavours, welcome them, and subscribe myself,  
Yr. humble servant 
JA 
 

All are welcome at our first meeting, Tuesday, 
September 15th, 8:30 pm in Classroom Building 
room 103, during an intermission in the showing of 

“She Stoops to Conquer,” by Oliver Goldsmith, which 
begins at 7:00 pm. 

For further details, contact Erika Partenheimer, epartenh@uwyo.edu 


